
A series of speakers and subjects exploring Occupational Health practice post-

COVID 19 pandemic. We are delighted that both past and current presidents of 

the Faculty of Occupational Medicine will be talking to us about how the 

pandemic felt for Occupational health in the last year (Dr. Anne de Bono) and 

what’s ahead for the profession (Dr. Steve Nimmo). We have a great selection 

of breakout sessions for you to choose from on subjects of Hybrid working, 

Mental Health, Risk Assessment and Long Covid. 

Save the date: 5th November 2021

Full agenda to follow soon

Book Here

A multidisciplinary 

conference for all 

trainees, trainers 

and practitioners 

working in           

Occupational 

Health.

Brave New World

Annual conference returns on 5 November 2021 

Virtually via MS Teams

Occupational Health in a post-pandemic world

https://accent.hicom.co.uk/CourseManager/Live/HEE/Web/sys_pages/Course/CourseEventInvitation.aspx?FilterCourseEventID=02f0d81b-f8b4-4cc6-ab48-2c19a6d1c1ba

